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Yes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

ZBA Meeting Scheduling - 109 Woodford

Matthew Dennett <dIrentals10@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 21, 2017 at 1:41 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

This email is to confirm that we are withdrawing the ZBA appeal for 109 Woodford St, Portland, ME.

Thanks
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